## Nursery Home Liaison 5th and 12<sup>th</sup> October 2020



Our story for the next two weeks is 'After the storm'.



Personal, Social,	The children will have lots of opportunities to role play the story and use their imagination to
Emotional	build the final tree house for all the animals. We will also consider how kind and helpful Percy
Development (PSE)	is and how we can be kind friends in nursery.
Physical	The children will use the playdough to make woodland animals and use resources to support
Development (PD)	this for example match sticks for the hedgehog spikes. We will also make jam sandwiches
	similar to the story.
Communication &	The children can use the sequence cards to order the story during the small world play. We
Language (CL)	will also complete a sinking and floating experiment to consider what would be a good boat
	similar to the wheelbarrow used in the story.
Literacy (LD)	Children will have lots of opportunities to mark make a variety of woodland animals. We will
	focus on the 'S' sound for <b>storm.</b>
Mathematical	The children will continue with focusing on numbers 1-4 however we will be counting beyond
Development (MD)	as we count out all the animals in the story.
Understanding the	We will set up an investigation table in nursery. We will add an acorn or conker to some
World (UW)	water and predict what might happen to it. We will also look a variety of different weathers
(011)	and record the weather throughout the week.
	and resolutine weather throughout the week
Expressive Arts &	The children will collage an autumn treasure picture and take a picture using the IPad. We
Design (EAD)	will also be constructing our own animal homes using a variety of resources such as wooden
	blocks and cardboard boxes etc.
Nursery Challenge	As the weather is turning colder please can you support your child being independent such as
l mander, emanderige	putting on their own coat. Also, having a go at doing their own shoes especially practising for
	forest school. Thankyou ©
	Torest school. Thurkyou @
Other Information	Please follow us on our twitter @NewburghNursery.
	Parent notice board
	We also have a notice board by the Nursery door which
	contains useful information.
	Please can your child bring in their own water bottles with their
	names on.
	Important Dates:
	Break up for half term - Friday 23 <sup>rd</sup> October

If you have any questions please see one of the nursery staff. Thank you for your continued support.

Janet Verrill, Charlotte Menarry and Louise Renner